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Council Meeting - July
The next scheduled meeting of 
Council will be at 4.30pm on 
Wednesday 24 July 2024 at the 
Cobram Civic Centre.

This meeting will be open to 
the public as well as being live 
streamed on our Facebook page.

Questions from the public must be 
submitted by 4.30pm the Monday 
prior to the meeting. 

Submitted questions will be 
responded to during Question Time 
of Council.

School Holiday Fun 
at GV Libraries
GV Libraries are hosting a rang of 
fun activities for children these 
school holidays.

Cobram Library: 

Wooden Animal Magnets, Tuesday 
9 July, 10.30am

Bronwyn Bancroft Landscapes, 
Thursday 11 July, 10.30am

Combat Wombat, Wednesday 10 
July, 2.30pm

Don’t miss out on the fun!

Visit the GV Libraries website to see 
the full list of activities at all our 
library locations.

Council Adopts 2024/25 Budget
Working within the State Government Rate Cap of 2.75%, Moira Shire Council 
approved the 2024/25 budget at the June Scheduled Council Meeting.

The next financial year, will focus on advancing major projects, increasing 
expenditure on safety improvement for local roads, and maintaining general 
community services.

An allocation of $41.8M has been assigned to the delivery of major community 
projects such as the Yarrawonga Library Events and Performance Precinct, the 
Numurkah Flood Levee and the Yarrawonga Multisport Stadium.

For more details, visit our website to read the 2024/25 budget or request a hard 
copy from our Customer Service Centres.

Rural Tree Scheme
Are you a rural landowner 
and looking to introduce more 
indigenous plants to your property? 
Whether it be for wind breaks, 
privacy or to increase wildlife 
habitat, Moira Shire’s rural tree 
scheme gives rural ratepayers 
access to subsidised indigenous 
plants.

To find out more and to submit an 
expression of interest, please visit 
our website.


